

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 6, 2002

Saleh A. Bazzar 1105 E. Connie Lane Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Mr. Bazzar:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 22, 2002, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license based upon change in circumstances for the premises at 1401 W. Greenfield Ave. ("Sam's Food Market") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon concentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the vicinity of the location for which you are seeking a license.

On Wednesday, November 6, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office – License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 6, 2002

Rene F. Ortega 923 S. 36th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Ortega:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 22, 2002, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 1000 W. Lincoln Ave. ("El Cazador Bar") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon concentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the vicinity of the location for which you are seeking a license.

On Wednesday, November 6, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sinecrely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office – License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 6, 2002

Robert A. Schmitt 1619 S. 1st St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Schmitt:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 22, 2002, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 1619 S. 1st St. ("First Class Bar and Grill") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Wednesday, November 6, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial, although the corporation may appoint another agent who is free to apply again.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 6, 2002

Keneta Z. Scott 2772 N. Booth St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Ms. Scott:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 22, 2002, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your Class "B" Tavern license transfer application for the "Jade Café" from 2779 N. Booth St. to 2717 N. Holton St. be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date and concentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the vicinity of the location for which you are seeking a license.

On Wednesday, November 6, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 6, 2002

Pawanjit Singh 4401 W. Valley View Dr. Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 22, 2002, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted 4-1 to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Liquor and Malt license for the premises at 7308 W. Capitol Dr. ("Capitol Liquor & Beer") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon concentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the vicinity of the location for which you are seeking a license and a belief that the location was inappropriate for this type of license.

On Wednesday, November 6, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation City Clerk's Office – License Division City Attorney's Office CCFN 020694



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 6, 2002

Justin J. Baumann 3922 E. Allerton Ave. Cudahy, WI 53110

Dear Mr. Baumann:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 22, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Wednesday, November 6, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File020694



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk
Anthony J. Zlolinski

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 6, 2002

James W. Matthews 10724 W. Wren Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Mr. Matthews:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 22, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Wednesday, November 6, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 6, 2002

Todd M. Jones 2937 N. Maryland Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Jones:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 22, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Wednesday, November 6, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney

File020694



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 6, 2002

Martin Castillo 816 S. 30th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Castillo:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 22, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, November 6, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 6, 2002

Daut R. Gaba 3023 W. Cherry St. Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Gaba:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 22, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, November 6, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 6, 2002

Kearney Sharkey 2676 N. 5th St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Sharkey:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 22, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, November 6, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

November 6, 2002

Heinz P. Buleje 3069 N. Oakland Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Buleje:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 22, 2002, the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, November 6, 2002, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division